
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Good afternoon, 

Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Monday, July 25, 2022 2:49 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: Request for Wastewater on LGI 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/25/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 04973-2022 

Please place the email below in CORRESPONDENCE-Consumers & Representatives in docket 20200226. 

Thank you. 

From: karress boyer <karressboyer@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 10:17 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Request for Wastewater on LGI 

Good morning, I live at 9296 LGI. I am requesting for wastewater. We have had nothing but problems with our 
septic. They have come and pumped it out in the last 6 months and it still is overflowing, smells terrible, and 
causing major issues. my family, this island, and all the wild life surrounding it would greatly benefit by 
changing from septic to sewer. 

Recently I was on Palm Island and noticed an entire septic tank overflowing into the main road. I contacted the 
property manager and her response was "This happens all the time." That is unacceptable. 

These islands desperately need wastewater and we need it fast! 

Thank you and God Bless, 
Karress Boyer 
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